DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY OF THE ARMY
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20310

9 June 1969

Honorable John Young

House of Representatives

Dear Mr. Young:

This letter is in reply to your inquiry in behalf of Private Nicolas
Banda, US 54 724 376, whose mother requests that the soldier not be
given an oversea assignment because of her health.

Inquiry reveals that Private Banda has never applied for a compas—
sionate reassignment. When queried concerning this matter, he stated
that he did not desire a compassionate reassignment, and could think
of no reason why his mother was inquiring.

I trust this information will be of assistance to you in your reply.

Sincerely,

EDWIN R. LEVINE

Lieutenant Colonel, GS

Office, Chief of
Legislative Liaison



